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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. at 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 11.45 11.45 11.45 11.45 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: ½ hour before and after Mass and 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm. Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light ON.   

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre 

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620 

 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Parish Council  
Meeting on Wed. April 30 @ 6:15pm in the Msgr. 

Wood Rm. 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace  

Sun. May 11
th

, Happy Mother’s Day! 
Blessings to all Mother’s, Grandmother’s, Great-

Grandmother’s, and Stepmother’s. 
 

Catholic Women’s League 
Once again we would like to thank all who 

contributed so generously towards our Easter flowers 

for the Altar decorations!  Thank you!!!  

Reminder to all members of the League the next 

meeting is on Wed. May 14
th

 after the noon Mass. 

Time to get those cookbooks out and start baking we 

will have a Bake Sale after the Masses on Sat./Sun, 

May 17/18. Anyone who wishes to donate bake 

goods please bring them in around 4:00pm on Sat. 

and 9:00am on Sun. The Catholic Women’s League 

supports and contributes to the life and vitality of the 

Catholic Church, family and community at home and 

abroad. The CWL of Our Lady Queen of Peace 

appreciate the support of the parish in their 

endeavors.  Thank you!!! 
 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

  For:    

Requested by:  

April 29 TUESDAY James Fitzpatrick(RIP) 

Jack & Kath Fanning 

April 30 WEDNESDAY Nova Wauthy(RIP) 

Bernard Waurthy 

May 1 THURSDAY Isabelle Behan 

Joan Ripley 

May 2 FRIDAY Laurence Just 

anonymous 

May 3 

 

SATURDAY Ruth Leeper/Birchall(RIP) 

Tina Henderson 

   

May 6 

 

TUESDAY Terry Frost                                               

Alex Fernandez 

May 7 

 

WEDNESDAY Bill VanNoordt 

Ann VanNoordt 

May 8 

 

THURSDAY Miguel Manguerra 

Augustina Manguerra 

May 9 

 

FRIDAY Aniceto DeVera(RIP) 

Lydia DeVera 

May 10 

 

SATURDAY Personal Intentions 

Alex Berns 

   

May 13 

 

TUESDAY Michael Dunahee 

Barbara Dunahee 

May 14 

 

WEDNESDAY Anton Cujec(RIP) 

Bibiana Cujec 

May 15 

 

THURSDAY James Fitzpatrick(RIP) 

Mary Teresa Earnshaw 

May 16 

 

FRIDAY Anton Cujec(RIP) 

Bibiana Cujec 

May 17 

 

SATURDAY Personal Intentions 

Bibiana Cujec 
 

Note:  Please remember the following persons 

who are ill in your prayers: Marcelina Baldauf,  

Lucy Praud, Marion Turner, Elaine Shannon, 

Barbara Dunahee, Eva Gerard, hristine Stornebrink, 

Lorna Cue, Lynn Wood, Anna Urban,  

Flora Simonson, Rhea Loiselle, Alberta McIntyre                                                                          
 

 

Condolences 

We join in extending our deepest condolences to 

the family and friends of “Doreen Montgomery”  

May her soul and the souls of the faithful 

departed through the mercy of God rest in peace.  

Amen. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Garden Babies for Birthright Plant Sale  
Saturday May 3

rd
 from 10AM – 2PM Our Lady of 

the Rosary Church Large Hall (798 Goldstream) 

Birthright's annual Plant Sale is almost here!  Please 

bring your plant donations to Our Lady of the 

Rosary's Large Hall on Friday (May 2) from 3-5PM 

or Saturday (May 3) from 9:30-10AM.  Then stick 

around or come back with a friend to buy some 

wonderful plants at great prices and help Birthright at 

the same time.  (Birthright is a crisis pregnancy 

service offering loving support and concrete 

assistance to women in troubled pregnancies). 
 

St. Andrew’s High School 
As you know, St. Andrew's High School-Sabres is 

having their annual Shred It Event and Car Wash 

on May 3rd.  They are offering free pick-up of items 

to be shredded for the churches. Please contact Mary-

Anne at 250-595-1620 or cm_1@telus.net to request 

this service. The suggested donation is $6.00 per 

bankers box or $5.00 per grocery bag. Thank you, 
 

Victoria March for Life - May 8
th

, 2014 
Thurs., May 8

th
 annual March for Life,   Mass will 

be offered at Noon at St. Andrew’s Cathedral with 

Bishop John Corriveau from Nelson and at St. 

Patrick’s church in Oak Bay with Archbishop 

Michael Miller from Vancouver. March begins at 

Centennial Square at 2:00 pm where we will walk 

to the Legislature for the Rally for Life. Some may 

also wish to attend the Pro-Life Gala at St. 

Leopold’s Church (Gordon Head Rd). Doors open 

at 5 pm. Tickets: $35 and must be purchased by 

April 30th. Purchase tickets on line at the address 

given below or contact Anastasia Pearse: 604-365-

3484, westerncanada@ncln.ca. For tickets 

http://www.ncln.ca/events/victoriabanquet 
 

Lifeline for Marriage 
Retrouvaille is a Catholic peer ministry, offers a two-                                                                                   

month program for married couples with difficulties 

of all kinds. Register for Victoria on May 9 - 11, 

more information phone 604-530-6710, or email: 

vancouver@retrouvaille.org or  www.retrouvaille.org  
 

St. Andrew's High - 30 Year Celebration  
St. Andrew's High School will celebrate its 30th 

anniv. with an Alumni Dinner on Sat., May 31. 

Tickets available April 15, "Class Nights" (a reunion 

for your own class) will take place on Friday, May 

30. If you would like to help organize this event, 

contact Angela Power at AngiePower@shaw.ca, next 

meeting of organizing committee is Apr.1 at 4pm at 

the school  
 

 

Garage Sale for Syrian Relief   

May 10, 10:00 am. – 2:00 pm. at St. Patrick Church 

Hall, 2060 Haultain St, the proceeds to go to the 

Syria Emergency Relief fund.   
 

Farewell Tea for JOE COLISTRO! 
June 8, 2014 - 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Light refresh-

ment will be served! A basket for cards will be 

available. St. Patrick’s Parish Hall 2060 Haultain St  

Victoria, BC,  R.S.V.P. by May 30, 2014 to  

Mary Carmichael at mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca or 

call (250) 727-6893 
 

IMPACT Victoria  

Is a summer mission project being run by Catholic 

Christian Outreach (CCO): 27 young adults will be 

here to be missionaries and to IMPACT the Diocese 

and the city of Victoria. They will live in community, 

grow in their faith, and embrace and invite you into 

the theme; “Jesus: The Way, Truth & Life”.  A team 

of 5-6 IMPACTers will be serving in five parishes in 

the city, running faith studies and outreach events. 

We need your help getting things set up for the 

mission participants. If you have any furniture or 

kitchen items to spare for the summer, or know of 

job opportunities (not available evenings and 

weekends) that the mission participants could pursue, 

please email impact@cco.ca to let us know! 
 

Gala Dinner and Dance 
The Knights of Columbus Council 15445 will be 

hosting the Mother's Day Gala on May 10, this will 

include an Italian Dinner and the Vic High Rhythm 

and Blues Band will be providing the music. Will 

take place at the St Andrews Regional High School 

Gym doors open @ 5:00 pm. Dinner being served - 

5:30 to 8:00 pm. There will be Beer and Wine service 

available, soft drinks are available at no cost. There is 

also a silent auction provided by the CWL of Sacred 

Heart, pick up dream prize. The Dance will begin at 

8:30 to 11:00, and we are pleased to have the Vic 

High R&B Band performing, Short-sound will be 

providing lights and sound. The Band will present an 

excellent and professional show. There will an 

online payment, or you canorder your ticket and 

pickup and pay at the door!  
COST: Adults (18 and up) $20.00 Teens (18 to 12) 

$10.00 Children (12 and under) Free, for information 

contact: Michael Bourbeau - Grand Knight 

Sacred Heart council 15445 

COME JOIN US AND ROCK WITH MAMA 

 

 

mailto:vancouver@retrouvaille.org
http://www.retrouvaille.org/
mailto:AngiePower@shaw.ca
mailto:mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca
mailto:impact@cco.ca


 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call  

384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the 

support of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 

                  McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
                 

                   HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
              FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   
                 
 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             
                     

 

 

 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 
 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website.   
 

 

Space Available 
for your 

Advertisement 
In the bulletin, and on our new 

website. 
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